
Newtown Bee  
  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR SPECTRUM CHANNEL LINEUP 
 
Communities Served: Towns of Brookfield, Monroe, New Fairfield, Newtown, Sherman & Trumbull, CT. 

 

Effective on or after March 26, 2018, Telemundo on Latin View channel 217, will no longer be available. 

 

Telemundo programming will continue to be available on WNJU – Telemundo on channels 18, 235 & 

786.  
 
For a complete channel lineup, visit spectrum.com/channels. 
To view this notice online, visit spectrum.net/programmingnotices 

 


